
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello,  
 
My name is Mrs Stewart and I am going to be your teacher. I am writing to tell you all about our 
Reception class and to let you know how excited I am to meet you! 
 
I love working in our outdoor areas. We can watch the birds from our log cabin and see the 
chicks hatching in our nest box using a special webcam.  We can go on bug hunts around our 
garden areas and help to look after lots of plants and flowers around the school. 
 
Miss Cook is our School Educational Support Officer and is part of our Reception Team. She is 
looking forward to meeting you too! She loves all sorts of sports and can’t wait to teach you how 
to play lots of different games in our sports hall and out on the field.  We also have lots of bikes 
and scooters that we can use in the playground. 
 
We are really excited to show you around your new classroom. Inside we have lots of areas 
where you can explore with arts and crafts and create models using different materials.  There 
are some great small world toys to play with and some fantastic resources to help support your 
maths, reading and writing. Outdoors we have a mud kitchen, sandpit, water tray and lots more 
for you to explore.  
 
We love working at Dhoon School and I know all the teachers and children will help you to feel 
welcome, safe and happy.  
 
We look forward to meeting you. See you soon! 
 
 
From             
 

        Mrs Stewart      Miss Cook   
    

Mrs Stewart and Miss Cook 
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